### **Castlecroft Primary School**

Headteacher: Mr A. Dyall

Address: Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton, WV<sub>3</sub>8HS

Tel: 01902 556606

Email: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk



# CASTLECROFT ROCKS!

Friday 14th July 6.30pm

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our annual Rock Concert is fast approaching and you are all invited to clap, sing and dance to some fabulous rock music.

Each year our talented drummers who receive drum lessons in school have the chance to join a band put together by Dan Clark and experience being a Rockstar for the night. They each get to perform one track and I am sure you will be amazed at the high standard of the drumming.



All parents and pupils are invited and the concert will start at **6.30pm** and will last for approximately two hours. Tickets will cost £1.50 for adults and 50p for children who are not performing. This will include a glass of wine or fruit juice and some nibbles! Please pay on the door on the Friday evening.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible and anticipate a highly enjoyable and fun evening. Please complete the attached slip and return it to school to assist us with catering. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Dyall Headteacher

	Rock Concert Tickets
My child the Rock Concert on friends or or family	Friday 14th July at 6.30pm. We will be bringing
Signed	Date
(a person w	th parental responsibility)

"We are all different, we are all special" 🛑









# costlecros,

### **Castlecroft Primary School**

Headteacher: Mr A. Dyall

Address: Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton, WV3 8HS

Tel: 01902 556606

Email: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk

#### Come Dine With Me and Yr 6 Leavers Lunch Invitation

We would like to invite you to join your child for a school lunch on <u>Tuesday 18th at 11.40am</u>. The cost for this meal will be £3.00 per adult which is payable though ParentPay please. (Maximum of two adults). Please complete the slip below with your choice of meal, or let us know if you cannot attend and return to school by this <u>Friday 14<sup>th</sup> July</u>. If you have any dietary requirements please let us know and we can inform the kitchen staff.



Name of child		Year 6
We would like one place/tw July.	o places (please delete as necessary)	for school lunch on Tuesday 18 <sup>th</sup>
Chicken Burger		
Veggi Burger 🗌 📗	Please tick your meal choice and ac	ld how many required (1 or 2)
Jacket Potato		
I/we are unable to attend		
Signed	_ (a person with parental responsibilit	у).

## **Castlecroft Primary School**

Headteacher: Mr A. Dyall

Address: Windmill Crescent, Castlecroft, Wolverhampton, WV<sub>3</sub>8HS

Tel: 01902 556606

Email: office@castlecroftprimaryschool.co.uk



Dear Parents and Carers,

11th July 2023

I am writing to confirm the staffing arrangements and transition arrangements for next year.

Mrs Timmins will begin the year as Reception class teacher. Mrs Wales is still on maternity leave and will return in December to resume her role as EYFS lead and part-time Reception teacher.

Mrs Jones will be joining us as a new senior leader in school. She will be teaching Year 3 next year. Miss MacFarland will be teaching Year 1. Mrs Shaw and Mrs Russell will share the teaching in Year 2. Mrs Shaw will teach Monday and Tuesday and Mrs Russell will teach on a Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. Mrs Birbeck-Simpson will continue to support Year 6 taking groups for English and Maths.

Class Teachers for September are as follows:-

Nursery - Mrs Wallace Mon, Tue and Wed am,
Miss Weston - Wed pm Thur and Fri
Reception - Mrs Timmins
Year 1 - Miss MacFarland
Year 2 - Mrs Shaw - Mon and Tue Mrs Russell - Wed Thurs and Fri
Year 3 - Mrs Jones
Year 4 - Miss Campion
Year 5 - Miss Cox
Year 6 - Mr Beddall (Mrs Birbeck-Simpson taking groups)

Mr Morgan will work with KS2 classes in the afternoon as well as leading after school sports clubs.

Mrs Bradbury will be teaching foreign languages to children in Year 1 to 6 on a Thursday.

On Monday 17<sup>th</sup> July we are planning to hold our transition morning where the children will move up to their new class and meet their new teaching team.

Finally, a reminder that it is Open Evening tomorrow tonight 4.00pm - 6.00pm. This is an opportunity for those parents/carers wishing to meet their child's next teacher or wishing to discuss their child's report further. Many thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Mr A Dyall Headteacher.